
 

 
Date: 28.01.2020 

 
NOTICE 
(Revised) 

 
The college will remain closed on Wednesday and Thursday 

(29.01.2020 and 30.01.2020) on account of Saraswati Puja. As per Govt. 

notice, vide no. 442F (P2), dated- 27-1-2020, the holiday of 31st Jan, 2020 will 

be adjusted later on due to some emergency purposes. The College will run 

from 31.01.2020 Friday as usual. 

 

 
 
Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
        Teacher-in-Charge 


